
Renaming Threlkel Street to Cares Drive
January 17, 2024



Location

• 0.02 miles long
• 6 addresses 

impacted – all 
owned by Washoe 
County
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Regional Street 
Naming Committee
• Washoe County 

applied July 31, 2023
• RSNC heard request              

October 19, 2023
• Unanimously 

recommended 
approval and waiving 
six-month waiting 
period
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Recommended Motion

I move to adopt the Resolution accepting the 
Regional Street Naming Committee 
recommendation renaming Threlkel Street to 
Cares Drive between Fourth Street and 
Seventh Street and waiving the six-month 
waiting period pursuant to the Regional Street 
Naming Committee manual.
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